
New Homework Guidelines 2020-2021. 

Dear Parent, Guardian, Carer, 

In light of the present pandemic and in the interest of pupil, staff and 

family safety, we are implementing some changes to the homework 

routine.  You will be aware that we are trying to keep contacts 

between home and school to a minimum and as a result have 

established the following guidelines; 

 Reading will begin going home from week beginning 5th 

October 2020. Books must be brought to and from school in 

the folder provided. 

 Mental maths every night. 

 Sumdog, for numeracy and literacy, should be incorporated. 

Look out for class/year group challenges. 

 Written homework will begin Week beginning 12th October 

2020. 

 Homework books will remain at home. 

 All activities, including spellings, will eventually be sent online 

using Seesaw.  Worksheets will be sent at times but should not 

come back to school. 

 Answers will also be sent online and it will be the parents’ 

responsibility to mark. 

 Class groups will be assigned a day when they can post their 

work. 

 One written activity/night is sufficient for now. 

 


